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Memorandum 
 

 
TO: Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL FOR PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL DEN 

RENOVATIONS 
 
DATE: October 26, 2010 

 

 
Under a separate cover the Board of Trustees will be provided with tabulated results for 

the Permian High School Den Renovations. 
 

************************ 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees take action on the bids as noted under 
separate cover. 

 
************************ 

 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Hector Mendez, David L. Finley, 
Superintendent of Schools Executive Director 
 for District Operations 


